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324 E. Windsor Drive 
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Dear Strickland Families, 
 

In an effort to keep our students safe and to accommodate the ongoing construction on 
campus, we’ve had to update the traffic flow at Strickland Middle School.  These updates 
changed the location of our student pick up, drop off and visitor parking. 

 
Below, you will see a map that displays the updated flow of traffic around our campus.  

The red lines represent the fencing that surrounds our two construction zones; which are 
secured areas off-limits to all students and staff.  The construction zone on the Bell Avenue side 
of the campus caused us to lose our smaller circle drive, which made all of the updates 
necessary.  Please be patient and understanding as everyone becomes familiar with these 
changes. 
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Bus Entrance/Rear Driveway 
 
Located on Bell Avenue, this entrance is now for 
buses only.  There should be no parents or visitors 
driving around the rear of the campus.   
 
In the interest of safety, we are required to keep our 
bus traffic and parent traffic separate. 
 
 
 
 
Student Pickup and Drop Off Location 
 
This is now located on Windsor Drive, directly in 
front of the main entrance to the building.  In order to 
keep traffic moving, you will not be allowed to park 
in the student pickup and drop off location which 
runs from the main entrance all the way to the tennis 
courts.   It is illegal to stop in the green bike lane or 
in the middle of the street to drop off students.  The 
Denton Police will give tickets to those parked 
illegally or obstructing traffic. 
 
 
Parent and Visitor Parking 
 
Visitor parking is located on Windsor Drive just 
east of the Main Entrance.  This is just past the 
parking for the school resource officer and runs 
parallel with the construction fence.  Parking is 
also available in front of the construction fence 
along Bell Avenue. 
 
 

 
 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and for helping us keep everyone safe. 


